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May 1411\ 2018 

Mr. Matt Deskins 
Environmental Quality Analyst 
Air Quality Division 

Reg: Violation notice for SRN: P0491, Berrien County 

Dear Mr. Deskins, 

It is always pleasure working with you and we appreciate very much for all your time and help with compliance 
matters. This letter is in response to the violation notice, dated April 17th, 2018. Below is the synopsis of the 
cause of the violation, the response and further action that was taken. 

Before the booth installation started on 03-01-2018, I tried reaching out to DEQ's permit division but had no 
success for a week because of changes in personnel and phone numbers. Finally, I was able to speak with pennit 
division and explained our situation. They looked into our permit and seen no issues adding another booth to our 
existing permit. Revisions to the existing permit pape1work fell behind before we could start the booth erection 
because of the man power availability. This was our older booth and had a very short window to get this booth 
erected. Apologize for falling short on revising our existing permit in a timely manner but this is in works and 
hoping to get the approval for this booth installation by 06/22/18. In the future, we will make sure we start this 
permit paperwork process well ahead to be in compliance. If you need any other details, please feel free to contact 
me through an email or phone. 

Siva P Masetty 
Direct01y of Quality/Special Projects 
Pratt Industries, Inc 
Phone: (0) 269-262-0933; Mobile: 727-481-2494 
Email: siva@prattinc.com 
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